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April Bringing Strong Wrap-up to CPE Program [1]

April 12, 2014 by normandy.roden [2]

Three days of April CPE wrap up the final quarter for the OUC’s Continuing Professional 
Education (CPE) program in FY 2014. Classes on April 10 were filled to capacity … and filled 
with lively discussion between instructors and participants. The day’s offerings included 
courses on Cognos m-Fin reports, budgeting basics, and PowerPoint/Word. The final two 
days of CPE this fiscal year are April 15 and April 17 and most of those days’ courses are new 
to the program. For more information, take a look at the CPE website: 
https://content.cu.edu/controller/cpe/?page_id=1504 [3].
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